May 10, 2019

Kristan Lundquist

Interim Library & Community Services Director
Friends of the Salinas Public Library

City of Salinas

200 Lincoln Ave.

Salinas, CA 93901

Submission 1D: SGF-2018-28174

Dear Kristan:

Enclosed please find check #2270 in the amount of $75,000, which is the second of two payments of the $150,000
pledge to Friends of the Salinas Public Library.

Friends of the Salinas Public Library agrees to:

Use the grant amount for expansion of library facilities and enhanced children’s areas, $75,000 per year for
two years. This is not a conditional grant;

Sign and return this grant agreement, acknowledging your receipt of enciosed check #2270 in the amount of
$75,000. Either upload a scanned copy through the oniine applicant portal under “Upload Signed Grant
Agreement” or email to our grants management team at grants@sunlightgiving.org by June 28, 2019;

Only use the grant funds for purposes that are consistent with the federal and state rules for tax exempt
status;

Inform Sunlight Giving immediately if there is any change in your public charity status;

Adhere to the Grant Communication Guidelines found at this link:

http://www.sunlightgiving.org/grantmaking/partners/grantee-resources for recognition and media related to
Sunlight Giving and the grant.

The foundation is pleased and honored to continue supporting your work. Should you have any questions, please don’t
hesitate to contact us at grants@sunlightgiving.org or (650) 897-0273 extension 252.

Sincerely,
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Linda Shak

Knstan Lundqunst

Program Officer Interim Library & Community Services Director
Sunlight Giving Friends of the Salinas Public Library



